September 3, 2019

Dear Parent/Guardian:

State Law indicates that students who are licensed to drive a motor vehicle have the option of
driving a private vehicle to school or accepting transportation to school provided by the district via a
school bus. Students who apply for and receive a parking permit to park on school grounds shall not be
transported by a school bus and those students who choose to be transported by school bus shall not be
permitted to park on school grounds.

Parking privileges may be revoked at any time during the school year due to infractions of the
student code of conduct and/or student handbook. Examples of those infractions are; but not limited to:
excessive lates to school or class, excessive absences, or other disciplinary infractions relating to
driving/operating a vehicle on school grounds.

Please sign below to indicate that you are aware of this policy. Return bottom portion of this
letter together with $20.00 (cash only) to purchase the permit. All eligible drivers may purchase permits
in the main office beginning September 9 — September 13. After this date passes may be purchased by
Mrs. Atkins in the main office, Parking permits will only be sold to students who can legally drive on their
own at the time the permit is purchased.

Sincerely,
W e T D
Kevin Palladinetti
Principal
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